
Dog Park to Reopen on Monday Morning
Published on City of Great Falls Montana (http://www.greatfallsmt.net)

Dog Park to Reopen on Monday Morning

     

PRESS RELEASE
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

DATE: May 11, 2012
CONTACT: Jennifer Reichelt, Deputy City Manager – 455-8417

DOG PARK TO REOPEN ON MONDAY

GREAT FALLS, Montana – The Pacific Steel & Recycling Trailside Dog Park (800 River Drive North) will reopen for
regular use on Monday, May 14 at 8 a.m. The park is open from dawn to dusk, seven days a week and is
reopening just in time for summer weather!

The unusually warm and dry winter created higher use at the dog park this year. In March, the City and the Animal
Foundation decided to close the dog park on weekdays for much needed turf repair. During the closure, the park
was aerated and reseeded.

The dog park is one of the most frequently visited parks in Great Falls and the City and Animal Foundation are
committed to its on-going maintenance. The Animal Foundation and the City would like to thank the public for their
patience and cooperation during the closure.
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